Wentzville Middle School PTA December 20, 2018

ATTENDEES Kelly Mantz, Erica Way, Carrie Hitzfeldt, Dawn Peters, Shara Kuehl, Sarah Brogdin, Kim Trennepohl,

Austin Koenig, Sarah Angleton

WELCOME/CALL TO ORDER

Dawn Peters, President, called the meeting at 4:35 pm. Minutes from the last meeting were not available to approve.

TREASURER'S REPORT

The PTA still has \$3,000 remaining for building beautification and \$978 for staff/school requests. Current balance is \$12,214.98. Discussed splitting the cost with WMS of 2 retrofit water bottle filling stations for a total of \$419. Unanimous vote was approved 8:8.

COMMUNICATION - Shara Kuehl

- -Facebook and Instagram Wentzville Middle School PTA
- -Twitter @WMS_PTA
- -Website wentzvillemiddlepta.weebly.com

STAFF APPRECIATION

The teacher supply drive is currently underway through mid-February. Treats for Teachers was on December 18. The staff pallet paint party has been rescheduled to January 29. Sign-ups will go out upon return from winter break. The deadline to sign up for the party is January 22.

SOCIAL COMMITTEE - Carrie Hitzfeldt

Spring Fun Night will be held at WMS on Friday, February 8th. Discussed the costs of having laser tag and/or the game truck again. Planning is still in progress. Kona Ice is scheduled to be at the event. Look for more information to come.

BASKETBALL CONCESSIONS

Concession sales went very well and brought in a profit of \$439.70.

BOX TOPS - Erica Way

The PTA will have another team competition for the collection of Box Tops that will start in January. Look for information to come out on Peachjar.

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT - Dr. Mantz

Dr. Mantz thanked the PTA for their contributions and reported that student attendance has increased. Discussed ideas to increase and/or improve communication between the school and families. January 24 will be Parent Night at Holt High School's auditorium for incoming freshmen.

NEW BUSINESS

Mr. Koenig talked about the end of the year 8th-grade party at Progress Park. The PTA will put \$1000 toward the party. The party will be held on the last day of school which is tentatively May 28.

Meeting adjourned at 5:12 pm.

Minutes prepared by Erica Way.

Minutes were approved via email on 1.9.19 by Dr. Mantz, Shara Kuehl and Mr. Koenig.